Development Control

Subject: FW: Planning application 21/02471/HOUSE

From: lopez001

Sent: 27 April 2022 10:45

To: Helen Govier <hgovier@middevon.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 21/02471/HOUSE

Dear Ms Govier,
Re: Planning application 21/02471/HOUSE. 2 Leigh Cross.

My wife and | are the owners and occupiers of no. 1 Leigh Cross, and as such we are the immediate
neighbours of the applicant. The applicant recently provided us with drawings nos. 734/22A, 23 and 24 and
talked through the proposed extension with us.

We have now considered the impact that the extension would have upon us; in particular the issues of
privacy and light levels in our garden. We feel that the impact would not be significant and that the
extension would not unduly impair our enjoyment of our property. We would therefore be happy for the
extension to be built as proposed, knowing that it would provide the additional living space that the
applicant's family needs.

Kind regards,

Peter Stead
Elizabeth Stead



